Inland Revenue
Te Tari Taake

Performance & Optimisation
55 Featherstone Street

PO Box 2198

Wellington 6140

10 November 2016

Mr Robert McKenzie
fyi-request-4884-4d6563e2@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr McKenzie

Thank you for your request made under the Official Information Act 1982, received on 3
November 2016. You have requested the following information:

Do the IRD still have copies of all the original signed student loan contracts dating
back to 1992 as proof of claim should the need arise?

Inland Revenue holds the original signed student loan contracts for student loans
entered into between 1992 and 2000. Studylink became responsible for the
administration of student loans from 2000.

A copy of a student loan contract can be requested by contacting Inland Revenue
through:
e Online services {myIR)
e By phone - 0800 377 778
e By post - Inland Revenue
PO Box 39010
Wellington Mail Centre
Lower Hutt 5045

Thank you again for writing. I trust this information is of assistance to you.

Yours sincerely

Maurice Lawlor
Business Owner, Student Loans
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